
Rocky’s Email Address ...

I now have my very own email 
address.  So, if you want to 
subscribe to The Rocky Report or 
send an email, my address is 
RockyTheRocket@blackfoot.net.

Since my paws are really big it’s 
difficult to use my master's 
computer keyboard, so my master 
has agreed to be my Personal 
Secretary.  Boy oh boy, I need to 
give my master a treat.  He'll do 
just about anything for pizza!

Update On The 4 Season 
Sun Porch ...

For those of you who received 
Issue No 2, this is where I like to 

sun on the back porch.  My master 

is going to extend the porch 
where the grass is when the 4 
Season Porch is built.  There will 
be a 4 foot wide by 6 feet long sun 
deck with steps to the back yard.  

Bow wOW!  Four paws UP!

Bayard Nominated For 
Most Dedicated Hound of 
The Year Award ...

I nominated Bayard, from the 
movie “Alice In Wonderland,” for 
The Most Dedicated Hound of the 

Year Award.  He braved the Red 
Queen to help save Alice and 
Wonderland.  With enduring 
strength and dedication he 
transcended every obstacle to 
reunite his family.  What a 
hound!!!  And it’s all in the family 
if you get my drift.

A New Water Bowl ...

My master put his 
thinking cap on the 
other day.  He 
decided to get a 
smaller drinking 
bowl for me.  Why 
you ask?  Well, my 
ears are 10 inches 

long and I couldn’t keep my ears 
out of the water.  Now, with the 
smaller water bowl, my ears don’t 
get wet.

Philipsburg Mail Does Not 
Respond to My Email ...

I emailed the Manager of the 
Philipsburg Mail, a local paper, 
thinking they might like to 
publish an article about my 
newsletter.  I can’t think of any 
better news, given the condition 
of the world these days, than a 
Basset Hound publishing his very 
own newsletter.  Maybe a 
write in campaign 
might change her 
mind?
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